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Community 
Partnerships between Catholic " 
Charities and Catholic 
Health Care Organizations 

L
ike other health care organizations in the United States, Catholic health 

care facilities are developing new relationships with a wide array of 

partners to extend their ministry and to improve efficiency, coordination, 

and quality of care. 

In forming these partnerships, Catholic-sponsored organizations may have an 

advantage over others. Through Catholic Charities and other social service 

programs, the Catholic Church in the United States is the largest provider of human 

services. In addition, the church's network of almost 20,000 parishes enables health 

care organizations to reach into communities where little infrastructure exists. The 

current movement toward integration of community-based health and social services 

creates opportunities for church-sponsored organizations to work together as never 

before. 

Health Progress publishes an ongoing series of case studies of such partnerships, 

hoping they might serve as models for those creating integrated systems of care. 

These case studies of Catholic Charities agencies and Catholic health organizations 

were prepared by the Catholic Health Association as part of New Covenant, an 

initiative designed to promote collaborative efforts of the Catholic health ministry 

at the national and regional levels. 

Here is another case study. Health Progress \x\\\ present others in future issues. 

If your health care organization Is collaborating with a Catholic Charities agency In your area, 

we would like to know about I t Please contact Julie Trocchlo by phone at 202-296-3993 or by 

e-mail at JtrocchQchausa.org. 
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